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5 EXTENSION OF PARTNERSHIP AGREEMENT FOR HOUSING REPAIRS SERVICE 
(AN62-2009) 

 
The Housing Repairs Partnership has defined the operation of the Housing Repairs Service for the 
period 2004-2009. 
 
It outlines how, through a Partnership of Housing, Dundee Contract Services and Finance, with 
Dundee Federation of Tenants Associations acting as advisors to the Partners, repairs and 
maintenance services for Council houses are provided.  
 
The Partnership Agreement is currently the subject of a comprehensive review, drawing on the 
experience of both internal and external stakeholders, with a view to developing further our measures 
for Value for Money and Efficiency. 
 
Due to the extensive nature of review process it is requested that Committee approve an extension of 
not more that three months from April 2009, to allow the completion of the review and further report 
back to Committee.  
 
 
 


